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New	Website	for	Hydro
International

As	the	Hydro	International	team,	we	are	proud	to	announce	that	our	website	has	been
completely	revamped.	The	new	version	is	fully	compatible	with	all	your	devices,	including
with	smartphones	and	tablets.	It	will	enable	us	to	further	improve	our	service	to	you	by
providing	even	more	relevant	and	varied	content	than	before.

The	new	website	will	continue	to	bring	you	the	latest	news,	trends	and		developments	from
the	hydrographic	world	supplemented	by	exclusive	and	relevant	background	articles,
columns	and	reports.	We	strive	to	cover	the	global	hydrographic	community	in	its	entirety
and	we	are	always	open	to	suggestions	for	further	improvements.	Please	contact	us	with
your	feedback!

https://www.hydro-international.com/content/news/new-website-for-hydro-international
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